
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Herring, CourtneyCourtney.Herring@CVSHealth.com

Date: 9/28/2017 2:01:48 PM
Subject: Re:

​They do not. HR reasons, I think.


From: Herring, Courtney 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 1:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: 
 
Do all the sheriff's offices have the same tax ID?
 

Courtney Herring │Regional Director, Government Affairs
 
p 843-327-7874 │c 803-463-6375 
 
CVS Health
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